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Submission by TPG Telecom Limited (TPG)  

to 

Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (ACCC) 

Superfast Broadband Access Service - Declaration inquiry 

Revisions to the service description 

1. The draft Service Description contains some grammatical and typographical errors.  

2. TPG strongly believes that the SBAS must be limited to services that are less than 100Mbps.  As 
currently drafted, the description would capture any Ethernet service of any kind, including those 
that are supplied to corporates (other than those in the CBD).  Why should areas outside the CBD 
not continue to be contestable without regulatory intervention?  

3. Otherwise we have no comments to make about the draft Service Description. 


